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I am opposed to the Advanced Clean Cars and Trucks Rule. Consumers should be able to purchase
what 
they choose to. Most consumers in New Mexico do not want to purchase and can not afford to
purchase electric vehicles. Our homes are not equipped to charge vehicles and it would be a
hardship on a lot 
of households to have to install charging stations and the additional cost for electricity will make 
food and other necessities an even bigger burden to afford. I left California to get away from all 
the rules and regulations that most households can not afford.


